

Office of Postdoctoral Affairs

THURSDAY, APRIL 12, 2012

Happy Patriots Day, Monday, April 16!



Here is <u>link</u> to the Monday's marathon activities:

Many exciting things are being planned by OPA for this and next month. Don't miss any of them:

SAVE THE DATE: MONDAY, JUNE 4th, 4:00 – 6:00 PM

DIVERSE CAREER PANEL DISCUSSION

Hiebert Lounge, 14th Floor, 72 East Concord St., BU School of Medicine

Teaching Opportunities at BUSM



Last Monday, Graduate Medical Sciences and Biomedical Laboratory & Clinical Sciences held a joint seminar on teaching opportunities at BUSM for graduate students and postdocs. Attendees learned about opportunities to tutor, TA, and instruct undergraduate courses at BUSM. Over 33 graduate and postdocs signed up. If chosen, many of them will begin teaching during the Summer Term Session (May 22-June 29, 2012) or through fall semester (September 4 – December 12, 2012. We are very lucky to be able to offer this opportunity to our current graduate students and postdocs, and glad that many have taken advantage of it. If you missed the seminar, and are interested in teaching undergraduate courses, please contact: biomed@bu.edu.

Welcoming Reception and Orientation for New BUMC Postdocs

Please join the OPA Welcoming Reception and Orientation on Friday, April 20th from 3:30 – 4:30 pm in Room L-315. This reception is a great opportunity for you to meet your new fellow

postdocs and share your experience with them. Please email yolanta@bu.edu to RSVP.

CityLab Academy Internship Poster Presentations Seeking Judges!

This presentation will be held on Thursday, April 26, 2012 from 1:00-2:30 pm at the BU School of Medicine, 72 East Concord Street, L-109A/B/C. Please contact Gloria Vachino at gvachino@bu.edu if you are interested in being a judge.



BUMC Toastmaster International Member Wins Second Best Speech Contest this Week (the Regional Speech Contest)

I am happy to announce that Nick Plimpton member of BUMC Toastmasters International is a winner of the Regional Speech Contest held on Tuesday, April 10th. Nick competed against 5 other clubs and again his speech was the best. Way to go, Nick! Next, Nick will compete in May at the Annual Toastmasters International Conference. We all wish him good luck! If you would like to come as a guest to our next meeting Thursday, April 19th from 5:00 – 6:15 pm in room L-109A/B, 72 East Concord St., to observe, you are most welcome.

Research Funding Opportunities – deadlines June 2012

5th Annual NIH Career Symposium

May 18, 2012 8:00 am – 5:00 pm National Institute of Health, Bethesda, MD

AAAS Policy Alert

WEST Advancing Women in the Business & Technology Newsletter

Watson Law Office Newsletter, April 11, 2012

Science Webinar Series

Metabolic Changes in Cancer: Beyond the Warburg Effect

National Postdoc Association Newsletter 4-11-12

Yoga for Postdocs starts May 21st. at 5:00 pm Hiebert Lounge

E-mail: Yolanta@bu.edu to register

Boston University employees could save with a special discounted rate on auto insurance

For more information call: 1-888-480-4566 for your free quote

Could autism be reversed with a pill?

An article published in Boston Globe by Karen Weintraub, Globe Correspondent

Things to do this weekend



Best, Yolanta

Yolanta M. Kovalko
Postdoctoral Affairs
BU School of Medicine
Division of Graduate Medical Sciences

72 East Concord Street, L-315, Boston, MA 02118 yolanta@bu.edu T 617.638.5244 F 617.638.5740